University of Pretoria etd — Van Rooy J 2000

ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS

This study would not have been possible without the support, advice, and
encouragement of my promotor, Prof. Dr. A.E. van Wyk. In this regard I also thank
Dr. R.E. Magill for his continual support and interest in this project. Dr. O.A. Leistner
and Prof. Dr. R. Ochyra provided valuable comments on the manuscript. I have also

had stimulating discussions with Prof. Dr. R.M. Cowling and Dr. D.J. McDonald.

The facilities provided by the Director of Research: National Botanical Institute, Prof,
Dr. G.F. Smith, are gratefully acknowledged. I am also grateful for financial
assistance by the Botany Department, University of Pretoria.

The following people are thanked for their assistance during various stages of the
project: Me M.S. Deutschlander, Me D. Maree, Dr. S.M. Perold, Me S. Turck, and

Me E.P. van Wyk.

Last, but not least, I thank my family for their love and understanding.



	Scan0001

